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May 11,2015 

Richard Cruz 
BRAC Site Manager 
Fort Wingate Depot Activity 
P.O. Box 268 
Fort Wingate, NM 87316 

RE: RESOLUTION OF NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY 
EPA ID# NM6213820974 

Dear Mr. Cruz: 

RYAN FLYNN 
Cabinet Secretary 
BUTCH TONGATE 
Deputy Secretary 

On June 9, 2014, the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) conducted a hazardous 
waste Compliance Evaluation Inspection at Fort Wingate Depot Activity (FWDA), located 8 
miles east of Gallup, south of Interstate 40, Fort Wingate. Based on that inspection and review 
of information obtained, the NMED issued a Notice of Violation (NOV) dated January 28, 2015. 

The NMED has reviewed your response dated March 13, 2015 to the NOV. Based on that 
review, the NMED has determined that the violations cited in the NOV have been adequately 
addressed and no further action relative to the NOV on the part of FWDA is required. Any 
action taken in response to this letter does not relieve your facility of its obligation to comply 
with any other applicable laws and regulations. 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Jaime Rodriguez of my staff at 
(505) 222-9569 or at jaime.rodriguez@state.nm.us. Please address any written response to the 
attention of Mr. Rodriguez at the address in the letterhead. 

Manager 
Compliance & Technical Assistance Program 

SP: jr 

cc: Sandra Martin, NMED HWB 
Jaime Rodriguez, NMED HWB 
William Chavez, NMED District I Manager 
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